NOTICE OF CANCELED REGULAR MEETING
OF THE
CITY OF FOSTER CITY
TRANSPORTATION SUBCOMMITTEE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Transportation
-Subcommittee, scheduled to be held on the 1st day of September, 2022, at 3:00 p.m., HAS

BEEN CANCELED.

THE NEXT REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING will be on the 6th day of October
2022, at 3:00 p.m., via zoom and in Council Chambers, Board Room, 620 Foster City Blvd,
Foster City, CA 94404. The meeting will be held as a hybrid meeting, the public may
participate in a live meeting format via Zoom or in person, pursuant to Government Code

Section 54953.
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